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         Monday 28th March 2022 
 

 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers 
 
Year 4 Level 1 Surrey County Council (SCC) Cycle Training Course 
 
Surrey County Council’s Road Safety Team will be offering our Year 4 children Level 1 Cycle Training in school 
at the start of the summer term on Wednesday 27th, Thursday 28th and Friday 29th April 2022. This training 
is a great opportunity for the children to improve their cycling balance and control skills taking place in a traffic-
free area on the school playground. The instructors are accredited to the National Standard for Cycle Training, 
are trained in basic first aid and have enhanced DBS clearance. 
 
Each child will have the opportunity to take part in a 3 hour course on one of the days above starting at 9.00am 
and finishing at 12.15pm with a break about 10.30am. All the instructors will conform to Covid government 
guidance/risk assessment. The children will be placed by class in groups of up to 10 children – two groups 
taking part per day over the three days.  
 
Encouraging children to get into the habit of cycling is a great way to support a healthy lifestyle and 
environmentally friendly way of transport. The County Council has given careful thought about how to support 
the recovery of the county from Covid-19 and is making extra support available to cycle training in reducing 
the Level 1 training cost from £15.50 to £9.25 per child which includes the admin cost, training and a certificate. 
Pupils eligible for free school meals receive a discount and pay £4.00. 
 
Confirm child’s participation: 
To confirm your child’s participation in this training, and so that we can plan the groupings, please 

complete the googleform by Friday 1st April via the following link: FILL IN USING GOOGLE FORMS 

 
SCC Consent Form & Cycle/Helmet Check: 
Please find attached the SCC Level 1 Cycle consent form/training information and cycle/helmet check 
guide for your attention. Please read and sign page 2 of the attached consent form returning to the school 
office by email, or in an envelope via the class teacher, with payment via Parentmail PMX ideally by Friday 1st 
April and latest by Friday 22nd April 2022..  
 
We will notify you of the group/day your child has been allocated to undertake the training after the Easter 
holiday. The children should bring their cycle and helmet to school on their allocated day – please bring a lock 
to secure their cycle in the cycle shed during the day. The children should come to school in uniform and 
change into PE kit/tracksuit (unless the training takes place on a PE day) as comfortable clothing is 
recommended. Please bring waterproofs as the training may take place in wet weather. 
 
We are sure your child will greatly benefit from this training. If you have any queries please contact us.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs D Wright & Mrs E Toulson        Miss Hannah Ford 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 

GU7 1XA 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJ1sLA2qAhPsr3XRTFTXr7LbHJDW3mUcPYuW9ED2rfkRdpQA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

